
Sanbornton	Bay	Assoc	Meeting	–	21	Jan	2017	

D.	Norton,	E.	Leighton,	G.	Olmstead,	J.	Olmstead,	D.	Bormes,	B.	Bormes,	J.	Floyd	

Called	to	order	at	9:16	am	by	Doug	Norton	

Treasurers	report.	Bank	balance	of	$609.15.	

Earl	will	look	into	combining	our	yard	sale	with	the	Mountain	View	Church	Doodlebug	pull.	They	
have	much	better	parking	and	if	we	combine	efforts	we	could	increase	attendance.	Earl	will	
report	back	at	our	March	meeting.	

Our	next	meetings	will	be	18	March	and	20	May.	Barb	Bormes	will	look	into	dinner	venues	for	
our	March	meeting.	Tentative	date	for	the	yard	sale	is	24	June.	

Dates	for	the	Boat	Parade	/	Kayak	Race	will	be	July	1	with	a	rain	date	of	July	2.	The	annual	
meeting	/	bbq	will	be	held	August	5.	A	discussion	about	changing	the	time	of	the	meeting	in	
hopes	to	increase	attendance.	At	this	time	it	was	decided	that	not	enough	information	is	
available	to	make	a	change.	This	will	be	discussed	at	our	annual	meeting.	The	meeting	will	be	
from	11-12	with	the	BBQ	and	featured	talks	immediately	after.		

Discussion about permanent signage for the Boat Parade/Kayak Race and Annual Meeting and 
BBQ. Barb Bormes and Greta Olmstead volunteered to create wording for signs. 

Discussion about the newsletter. We will need contributing writers for the newsletter. The 
sections and writers are: 

- Treasurers Report - Don Bormes 
- Social Report – Barb Bormes 
- President’s Letter – Doug Norton 
- Membership – Earl Leighton 
- Town News – John Olmstead 
- Lake Testing – Dave McLaughlin 
- Fish Report – Don Miller 

The deadline for final write-ups will be April 1. It was recommended that the newsletter be sent 
to Justin of “We Love Sanbornton!” Facebook page. 

The meeting was adjoined at 10:30 am. 

 


